
Letizia Tagliafierro
Inspector General
Empire State Plaza, Agency Building 2, 16th Floor
Albany, New York 12223

July 6, 2021

Dear Ms. Tagliafierro,

On behalf of the New York Senate Standing Committee on Ethics and Internal Governance I invite you to
provide testimony at our upcoming hearing on New York’s system of ethics oversight and enforcement.

The hearing will be held virtually on July 12, 2021 beginning at 10:00am. All participants will have five
minutes to provide opening remarks and then will be asked to respond to any questions. Written testimony is
also requested in advance of the hearing.

Please confirm your participation no later than close of business Thursday, July 8th, to my Legislative Director,
Karen Reppy at reppy@nysenate.gov.

With gratitude,

Alessandra Biaggi
New York State Senator, District 34
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